
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Proposed Parking Restrictions (TRO 5302) 
 
Forge Hill, Hallams Lane, High Road, Hurts Croft, The Close and Woodland Grove, Chilwell – 
REVISED PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, has received 
numerous responses to the consultation that was previously advertised in July 2020. As a result, 
these requests have been considered and new proposals to the original scheme are listed below:- 
 

• Removal of the Single Yellow Line on Forge Hill and replaced with Double Yellow Lines 
around the bends 

• Extend the Double Yellow Lines on High Road at its junction of The Close 

• Introduce additional Double Yellow Lines outside the Landermedes Nursing Home 
 
These proposed additional parking restrictions are to discourage parking where it is causing access 
problems for local residents or impeding the movement of traffic. The revised proposals will be 
advertised with notices displayed on site. A plan showing the revised proposals (Drawing number 
H/SLW/3732/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any comments or objections received for the original scheme will not be automatically 
carried forward.  If you previously objected to the scheme and wish that the objection still be 
considered in relation to the revised scheme, please contact me in writing to confirm. 
 
The revised consultation has been delayed due to the restrictions associated with the Coronavirus. 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 30th 
July 2021.  
 
If your comments are in the form of an objection to the revised proposals please clearly state this 
and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the 
County Council’s statutory procedures at the appropriate time. Any details you provide may be 
shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how 
we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours  
 

Steph Walford 
     
Steph Walford (Mrs) 
Senior Improvements Officer 

 
 

   

My ref: H/SLW/ TRO 5302 

Date: 
Tel: 

29th June 2021 
0115 977 4742 

Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
  
 


